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UPDATE — COLES GROUP 2021 STRATEGY DAY

Due to ongoing COVID-19 restrictions in Victoria, Coles Group (“Coles”; ASX: COL) has decided
to postpone its Strategy Day, originally scheduled for Wednesday, 9 June 2021. The revised
date for the Strategy Day, which will now be held as a virtual event, is Thursday, 17 June 2021.

The virtual briefing will commence at 9:00am (AEST) following the release of presentation
materials fo the ASX, and will conclude at approximately 1:00pm (AEST). The briefing will be
webcast live and include Q&A sessions, and will be accessible via registration on our website
at www.colesgroup.com.au.
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This announcement was authorised to be given to the ASX by the Company Secretary.
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